
BANNARGHATTA MAIN ROAD, GOTTIGERE P.O. 

BANGALORE 83 

 

 

CARMEL ACADEMY 

 

Circular Regarding Wizz Spell Bee Examination 

 
Date: 2.9.2023 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings of the Day! 

 

A gentle reminder, kindly note that the first level of WIZZ SPELL BEE 

EXAMINATION will be held on Monday 4th September 2023. Kindly 

ignore if your child has not registered for the spell bee examination. 

 

Warm regards 

Principal 

Carmel Academy 

 

 


